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LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY
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Registration No

Title

Presented on

Presented by

Referred to

Date referred

24

Response due

National Indigenous Art Gallery site, Allce Springs

Response received

2 May 2018

Response presented

Mrs Robyn Lambley MLA (Member for Araluen)

Minister for Tourism and Culture (Minister Moss)

Petition

4 May 2018

To THE HONOURABLE THE SPEAKER AND MEMBERS OF THE LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY
OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY

25 October 2018

WE THE UNDERSIGNED RESPECTFULLY SHOWETH

That the NT Government is considering utilising the current site of Anzac Oval in Allce Springs
for the site of a National Indigenous Art Galley development, causing the removal of the oval and
its associated infrastructure to an alternate unspecified site away from Anzac Hill

YOUR PETITIONERS THEREFORE HUMBLY PRAY THAT

The NT Government reconsider the use of ANZAC Oval in Ajice Springs as the future site of
National Indigenous Art Gallery development, leaving the current ANZAC Oval and associated
infrastructure in situ

AND YOUR PETITIONERS, As IN DUTY BOUND, WILL EVER PRAY

Response

Ref: 16,49179


